
 

112 W. Dykes Street 

 

 

BULK WASTE PICKUP 

 

2nd SATURDAY OF EVERY MONTH 

 
The City of Cochran is asking that bulk waste items are placed out for pickup only 

the week that the waste will be picked up which is the 2nd Saturday of each month. 

No bulk waste can be placed out at any other time besides the week of the 2nd 

Saturday of the month. If there is a need to dispose of any bulk waste before the 

allowed time, please dispose of the items to a disposal site at your cost.  
 

ITEMS TO NEVER PLACE OUT FOR 

PICKUP 

 
Construction Debris such as concrete, bricks, wood, carpet, sheetrock, interior or 

exterior siding, shingles, as well as rubber tubes and tires of any kind will not be 

picked up by the city or it’s agents at anytime.  
 


